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PFPA Partners with DHS on “If You See Something, 
Say SomethingTM” Campaign 

 

The Pentagon Force Protection Agency (PFPA) is partnering with the Department of Homeland 
Security (DHS) in their “If You See Something, Say SomethingTM” public awareness campaign, 
aimed at encouraging Pentagon employees, visitors, and commuters to report any suspicious 
activity.  
 

A media roll-out will be held at the Pentagon on Tuesday, May 17, 2011, from 11 a.m. – noon. 
Pentagon Police Department Chief Richard Keevill will be available for interviews to outline the 
program.  Attending media will also have the opportunity to collect B-roll to support their 
stories.  The PFPA Integrated Emergency Operations Center (IEOC) will demonstrate a sample 
call, and the PFPA Explosive Ordnance Disposal Team will demonstrate some of the equipment 
they use to investigate suspicious packages. 

 

Media interested in attending need to contact Chris Layman, PFPA Public Affairs at 703-692-
9101/9122 by 9 a.m., Tuesday, May 17.  Media will be met and escorted on Tuesday, May 17, 
10:45 a.m., corridor three pedestrian bridge (south parking).  Parking will be provided to those 
attending (will need vehicle make, model, and license plate number). 
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